
  
 
 

FISCAL IMPACT NOTE 

 

 
 
Ordinance: O-26-19 
 
Title:  Rental Unit and Short-term Rental Licenses  
 
Date:  June 17, 2019 
 
 
This ordinance imposes additional administrative and inspection work on the Planning and Zoning 
Department. The Acting Director of Planning and Zoning believes the additional administrative work can 
be covered with existing staff.   
 
The FY2020 budget proposes funding for an additional Property Maintenance Inspector I for $81,500. 
The Acting Director of Planning and Zoning believes this additional position will be sufficient to cover 
the additional inspections that will be required by this ordinance.   
 
Prepared by Jodee Dickinson, Finance Director 


